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May 28, 2008 
 
MET Laboratories, Inc 
914 West Patapsco Ave 
Baltimore, MD 21230 
 
RE: Confidentiality Request for XDH4 Transmitter FCC ID UOB91699XDH4 
 
To Whom It May Concern:    
 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Sections 0.457 & 
0.459. We have requested that the schematic diagrams, block diagrams and Theory of operations 
for the XDH4 Transmitter required to be submitted with this application be withheld from public 
review.  
 
The information within this application contains propriety information (trade secrets) regarding 
the circuit operation and capabilities specific values of components, circuit design and system 
architecture which are the results of our extensive investment in research and development. 
Without the disclosed information, competitive organizations would take considerable more time 
to asses and develop a workable competitive product. Since this is a new product in an existing 
market, we believe that is these documents are disclosed to our competitors, it would harm our 
ability to compete in this market.  
 
We therefore formally request that the materials contained in this envelope be kept strictly 
confidential and not made available for inspection by another party, except on a need to know 
basis for the sole purpose of the certification process. If you have any I may be reached at 916-
779-1040. 
  
Sincerely,  

 
 
Guy Coker 
Wireless Division Manager 
Line 6 Inc 
 
 


